Classified Staff Council Meeting Minutes of November 20, 2009
The classified staff met on November 20, 2009 those in attendance included:

Susie Barnette
Margaret DeCola
Kim Hart


Tom Queen

Tracy Jenkins

Zac Wycherley
Ina Robinson
Meeting was called to order by the President, Zac Wycherley; even though a quorum was not present.
Minutes were from the July 17th and September 31st meetings were previously approved
Committee Reports:


BOG – No meeting until January 2010.

ACCE – Pam Woods not present for report.

Budget - Pat Stroud not present; no report

Finance – Margaret Decola reported that a name was selected from the giving tree and the child will receive a toy and outfit from the fall fundraising event as well as Christmas donations.
Members on Councils and Committees:

Academic Appeals Committee: Tracy Jenkins


Assessment Committee: Debbie Bennett & Christina Sullivan


Budget Development Committee: April Schrump & Pat Stroud


Curriculum Committee: Lisa Soly & Lucy Kefauver


Distance Education: Pat Stroud & Kim Patterson

Enrollment Management Council: Lisa Soly & Zac Wycherley

Financial Aid Committee: Tracy Jenkins, Kim Hart, & Christina Sullivan


Institutional Technologies: Dave Hanes, Kim Patterson, Pam Woods, & Becky Yesenczki

Judicial Board: Lisa Slie


LRC Committee: Linda Fletcher & Christina Sullivan


Northern’s President Council: Zac Wycherley

Professional Development: Susie Barnette


Rules Committee: Pam Woods & Alicia Frey


Student Appeals Committee for Non-Academic Matters: Ina Robinson
Dr. Olshinsky’s Visit:

He stated that the process for hiring is slowing down but there has been no indication of a hiring freeze at this point.
Discussion was started in regards to PIQ’s and the timeline for those to be completed. The consensus of time line was 30 days for employee, 30 days for supervisor, and 45 days for Human resource office. Zac was to go to Peggy in regards to this timeline. All new employees have PIQ. A question was brought up in regards to the point system associated with the PIQ and why there were points associated with the PIQ. Dr. O suggested that this be brought up with Peggy. PIQ issue was tabled at this time.
Brief information was given in regards to the LRC, assessment reports, Banner update after January 2010.

The president also said that there was no budget for the classified staff council.

Other Business:


SharePoint is up and running. 

Merit process is completed as a draft

Official copy of Constitution Rules on SharePoint.

E-mail election by next meeting.

There is a vacancy in the administration sector
Finance Committee purchased an outfit and gift for Christmas off of the giving tree.

It was suggested for the Classified Staff Council to place something in the Campus Communicator.

Possible time change for Staff Council Meetings to Thursday.

Meeting was called for adjournment by Margaret DeCola and seconded by Susie Barnette. Meeting adjourned at 4:30 PM.
Minutes submitted by Ina Robinson on February 11, 2010 
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